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Our Book of The Week:  Selection 
of stories about starting school 

Word of the week: I 

Sounds of the week: s, a, t, p  

Announcements 
& Reminders 
Spare Clothes 

Please ensure your child has a full spare set of clothes in school at all times. These should 
be in a bag labelled with your child’s name.  

 

Reading Books 

Children will start to receive reading books next week. 

 

School Bag 

Please ensure your child has a book bag or school bag with them every day. This will 
sent home every day and should be brought back in the morning.  We use these for  
letters, pieces of work and reading books.  

 

Clothes Donations 

Our spare clothes supply is running very low. If you have any unused clothes you could 
donate to us we would really appreciate it.  We are looking for underwear, socks,   
trousers and tights in particular.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Fortnightly Family Task 
 

Can you find any numbers around your house? See if you can find numbers on 
doors, on buses and on buildings all around you.  

 


